
A LETTER FROM AURORA TO 

MY 6TH GRADE STUDENTS (19/20) 
My dear class, my dear kids, 

I can´t believe this “atypical” year is almost over. But it is not just the year what 
is over, but also your school time. 

 I want to thank your families for all the support and help during this “difficult” 
covid time, but also, during the whole time you have spent at school. 

I am so proud of you!!! Over the last three years, most of us have been together 
thanks to the Natural and Social Science areas, and a “special” relation has 
arosen between you and me. I feel honored to have been your teacher. 

We have learnt, sung, played, read, laughed, cried, studied, and shared many 
marvellous moments and, also, of course, some difficult and hard ones. But the 
most important is that we have LIVED and LOVED together. 

I want you to remember all the fun and good moments you have had at school, 
at your school, El Buen Gobernador.  

I have seen you grow up, and being greeted by yor bright smiling faces every 
morning was the best thing a teacher could ask for (even when in some 
ocassions you made me a bit angry…hahaha). 

But you gave me much more than that; you gave me treasured moments that I 
will never forget, and you have also taught me a lot!! 

I wish you all the best for this new “road” you are going to start.  

Always remember that you have to believe in yourselves, because you are 
stronger than you think. As I always told you, you are unique, special and 
amazing kids, just because you are you. Fight for your dreams!!!  

I hope you never forget my…CLASS, CLASS!!, and your …TEACHER, TEACHER!!! 

I´ll be always here for you, whenever you need me. 

CONGRATULATIONS FOR YOUR GRADUATION AND BEST WISHES!!! 

YOU´LL BE ALWAYS IN MY HEART 

KEEP SHINING BRIGHT!! YOU ARE ALL STARS 


